
＜Marine Organism Rearing Log＞ 

 

9 AM, May 15, 2023 

Weather: Cloudy 

Water temperature: 18.4℃ 

 

When Dr. Kato of Kinki University came and checked the rearing status of abalones last 

week, he advised us to reduce the size of the abalone tank’s feeding board (top board of 

the abalone shelter) by cutting it into two parts to prevent the abalones from going out of 

the water during cleaning, enabling to reduce their stress. It was a real eye opener for us.  

 

  

  

 

Cutting the feeding board 

Smoothing the cut surface 

Re-attaching the board to the tank 

The feeding board cut into two parts 


